
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

BOARD ON ATTORNEY CERTIFICATION 

         2022 APPLICANTS FOR CERTIFICATION

The deadline for submitting a completed application for Civil Trial Certification, Criminal 
Trial Certification, Matrimonial Law Certification, Workers’ Compensation Law Certification, 
and/or Municipal Court Law Certification has been extended through May 30, 2022.  
Applications and instructions are available on the Board’s website at: https://www.njcourts.gov/

attorneys/attres.html 
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